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December 29, 1992

Mr. Michael Clement
City Clerk
City Clerk's Department
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Mr. Clement:

Please accept the enclosed correspondence dated
November 24, 1992 transmitted to me from Mr. James J.
Malachowski, Chairman of the Public Utilities Commission.

As indicated, he hereby designates Mr. Thomas
Massaro, Chief Financial Analyst and Mr. John Milano,
Water Engineer to be the two representatives from the
Public Utilities Commission to the task force to study the
operation of the Providence Water Supply Board.

This appointment pertains to City Council Resolution
No. 325, dated July 10, 1992 authorizing the City Council
to establish a task force with representation from the
City Council, the Mayor's staff, and the members of the
Public Utilities Commission to study the operation of the
Water Supply Board, including, but not limited to, the
borrowing and funding mechanisms employed by said Board.
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Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

ames pI. Petrosinelli
ouncil President
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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
100 Orange Street
Providence, R.I. 02903
(401-277-3500)

November 24, 1992

The Honorable James A. Petrosinelli
187 Greeley Street
Providence, RI 02904

Dear Council President Petrosinelli:

FAX (401)277-6805

TDD (401)277-3500

Thank you for your recent letter which enclosed the
City Council resolution pertaining to the establishment
of a task force to study the operation of the Providence
Water Supply Board.

I hereby designate Thomas Massaro, Chief Financial
Analyst, and John Milano, Water Engineer, to be the two
representatives from the Public Utilities Commission
on this task force. Both are employees of the Commission
and can be reached at 100 Orange Street, Providence, RI
02903, (277-3500).

• I commend the Council on undertaking this initiative
and the PUC is anxious to participate.

Sincerely,

ames/J~Malachowski
Ch Airman


